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Sole Source Determination Summary (Services)


Date:  4/14/2023

Commodity Specialist’s Name:	Kristen Bach

Commodity Specialist’s Recommendation: 

[bookmark: Check2] |X| Approval Recommended       |_| Approval Not Recommended 
		
[bookmark: Text2]  If Approval is Not Recommended, agency contacted      

Agency: Department of Human Services					

Supplier Number:  542948

Supplier: Gainwell Technologies GWT (formerly DXC)				

Sole Source ID Number:  49306
		
Estimated Dollar Amount:   $51,570,989.00

[bookmark: Check3][bookmark: Check4]Federal Funds: 	|X| Yes       |_|No

Check box below and complete Agency name if request is over $250,000

[bookmark: Check5][bookmark: Text8]|X|  The Department of General Services delegates to the Department of Human Services the authority to act as purchasing agency for the procurement of the service(s) listed below.

Please keep in mind that this delegation requires that you carry out this procurement according to requirements of Section 518 of the Commonwealth Procurement Code (62 Pa. C. S. 518) and to the policies and procedures outlined by DGS in the Procurement Handbook.

Services: 
Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS)

Agency Summary:
The MMIS is a complex and evolving system. An initial attempt to replace it failed. A takeover is deemed too costly at present. Another extension is needed to implement a new replacement or takeover strategy. The department issued NFP# 120144 with the intent to competitively solicit; however, due to further guidance from CMS (Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services) the department recognizes additional time will be needed for issuance of the solicitation. CMS will not pay the Department to re-implement a module with a new vendor simply because a contract expires. Thus, resulting in the Commonwealth needing to cover the cost. By the time an RFP is released, awarded and contract executed, a transition period to a new vendor for a takeover would take a minimum of 2 years.

Procurement Summary:
APPROVAL RECOMMENDED: This is a deeply embedded system that follows requirements and mandates from the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services. In collaboration with CMS, the Commonwealth is implementing smaller modules therefore taking more resources and time than initially planned. If this request to extend the contract is not approved, the citizens of Pennsylvania receiving medical assistance and CHIP would no longer receive these critical services and would be greatly impacted. 
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